University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign

Nuclear Engineering Program
214 Nucleor Engineering Loboratory
103 Sowth Goodwin Avenue

Urbana, Ilinois 61801
(217) 333.2295

Director

Division of Reactor Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

SUBJECT: Annual Report, LOPRA Reactor
License No. R-117
Docket No. 50-356

The following is written to comply with the requirements of
Section 6.7.f. of the Technical Specifications and the conditions of
50.59 of 10 CFR 50. The outline follows the numbered sequence of

Section 6.7.f. of the Technical Specifications.

Dostd P Pad

Gerald P. Beck, Reactor Supervisor

Bernard W. Wehring, Chairmaa
Nuclear Reactor Committee
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